
This week at  

St Margaret’s Nursery 
Week beginning: 13th May 2018 

Wee Green Spaces 1 

 

At Wee Green Spaces this week 

the children worked as a team 

to decide which tree would be 

our safe tree and tied a ribbon 

around it. Some children  

decided to dig in a hole and 

found a worm. We made a 

swing, played some games and 

chose to have 

our snack in the 

tent or in the 

sun. 

 

 

  

2  We enjoyed gym outdoors 

this week in the playground.  

The nice weather has been great for 

the mud kitchen. We have been  

making lots of lovely soups and  

serving ice creams. We would love to 

hear your ideas to develop our mud 

kitchen. 

The children had a lovely transition  

session this week spending some time in 

the 1 Junior classroom, eating together 

in the dining hall and spending time  

outside with the older girls. 



3 

  

Grow Well Choices  

Eat Well Together 

This week we continued our Grow 

Well Choices Eat Well Together 

topic. We investigated what were 

fruits and what were vegetables. 

We drew our favourite fruit or  

vegetables and made a chart. We 

played the Greedy Gorilla game 

and talked about what foods are 

healthy to eat.  

We made our own bread to 

go with the soup which we 

ate outside. 

  

Vegetables 

have been 

the theme of 

the week  

both in the water 

tray with pans, vege-

tables, stock, jugs 

and spoons and 

making our own.  

Anything else?  

What will we be learning about next week? 

Eat Well Together, the letter ‘y’ and money 

 

Ann from the Child Smile team came in to chat 

to us about Oral Health and healthy eating. 

We were delighted to 

be invited to go to the 

Lemontree on Friday 

to watch the Junior 

show ‘Seussical the 

Musical’. 

 

 

Grow Well Choices  

Eat Well Together 


